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ST.  GERMAINE CATHOLIC SCHOOLST.  GERMAINE CATHOLIC SCHOOL

POWER OUTAGE
I hope that this email finds you all safe and well. Currently like many of you, the school is
without power. We are hopeful that it is short lived and we will be able to resume normal daily
operations soon. DTE currently has no time frame for the power to be back on. I am thankful
that this didn't happen while school was already in session and we had students on the
campus!


If you are trying to reach us by phone, you cannot. Our phone lines are tied into our electrical
system. Email is the best way to communicate as we can check it at home as both Mrs.
Latessa and I have had power restored and internet so we can check messages. We are still in
the building, so our emails will have a delay in response.


We are thinking (praying) that the power will be on in time for Meet the Teacher on Thursday.
Please continue to watch for emails from me with updates whether all things are a go or what
the alternate plan may be.





I just wanted to let you know in case you were trying to reach the school.


Thank you,
Colleen


